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Time to Say Goodbye Mar 16 2021 **A heartrending story about the unique bond between a
father and his daughter, for fans of Jojo Moyes,
the bestselling author of Me Before You.**
The Heart of Arcrea Sep 09 2020 Hoping to
free his father from an unjust imprisonment,
Druet the blacksmith sets out on a quest that
will solve an ancient riddle and crown a man as
Arcrea's first king. A host of memorable
characters join Druet on his mission of justice,
but opposition quickly rises to test their level of
commitment and their faith in God. Will the
dangerous wilds of Arcrea and her seven
oppressive lords succeed in bringing an end to
Druet's quest? Will they crush forever the
kingdom's hopes for a just king?
what your heart says Oct 03 2022 Happiness
is a feeling that encapsulates the real joy of life
. It peeps into our daily lives like a beautiful
reminder that it's a collection of joyful moments
that become unforgettable memories with time
. One should not wait to feel happiness and
instead should create happiness with his ways
of living . Happiness lets you interact with a
smile , engage with positivity and deliver joy . It
leaves behind the light and lets a person
explore ways by which he become the source of
bliss for those around him . SMILE is the best
medicine for all the problems . To become a
reason for someone's smile is a blessing .
Memoir and Remains of the Rev. Robert Murray
M'Cheyne May 06 2020
A Life That Says Welcome Aug 09 2020 The
thought of hosting a dinner party or even
having a friend over for coffee is enough to give
some women flashbacks of lopsided cakes or
doomed casseroles from home economics class.
But opening up your home to others doesn't
have to be fancy or frightening or cost a
fortune, says Karen Ehman. In A Life That Says
Welcome, she offers a practical, painless (no
crafting or cooking aptitude required) course
on hospitality. It helps busy women open up
their hearts in order to open up their homes.
Full of tips, ideas, recipes, to-dos, and how-tos,
A Life That Says Welcome shows readers that
opening up their homes is less scary and less
work than they might think.
The Heart Is a Lonely Hunter Dec 13 2020
DigiCat Publishing presents to you this special
edition of "The Heart Is a Lonely Hunter" by
Carson McCullers. DigiCat Publishing considers
every written word to be a legacy of
humankind. Every DigiCat book has been
carefully reproduced for republishing in a new
modern format. The books are available in
print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will
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treat this work with the acknowledgment and
passion it deserves as a classic of world
literature.
The General Baptist repository, and Missionary
observer [afterw.] The General Baptist
magazine repository and Missionary observer
[afterw.] The General Baptist magazine Nov 11
2020
Six of Crows Oct 30 2019 See the Grishaverse
come to life on screen with Shadow and Bone,
now a Netflix original series. Discover what
comes next for heist trio Kaz, Inej, and Jesper -and the star-crossed Nina and Matthias -- in the
#1 New York Times bestseller Six of Crows,
Book One of the Six of Crows Duology.
Ketterdam: a bustling hub of international trade
where anything can be had for the right
price—and no one knows that better than
criminal prodigy Kaz Brekker. Kaz is offered a
chance at a deadly heist that could make him
rich beyond his wildest dreams. But he can't
pull it off alone. . . . A convict with a thirst for
revenge. A sharpshooter who can't walk away
from a wager. A runaway with a privileged past.
A spy known as the Wraith. A Heartrender
using her magic to survive the slums. A thief
with a gift for unlikely escapes. Six dangerous
outcasts. One impossible heist. Kaz's crew is
the only thing that might stand between the
world and destruction—if they don't kill each
other first. Six of Crows by Leigh Bardugo
returns to the breathtaking world of the
Grishaverse in this unforgettable tale about the
opportunity—and the adventure—of a lifetime.
Praise for Six of Crows: “Six of Crows is a
twisty and elegantly crafted masterpiece that
thrilled me from the beginning to end.” –New
York Times-bestselling author Holly Black “Six
of Crows [is] one of those all-too-rare,
unputdownable books that keeps your eyes
glued to the page and your brain scrambling to
figure out what’s going to happen next.”
–Michael Dante DiMartino, co-creator of
Avatar: The Last Airbender and The Legend of
Korra “There's conflict between morality and
amorality and an appetite for sometimes
grimace-inducing violence that recalls the
Game of Thrones series. But for every bloody
exchange there are pages of crackling dialogue
and sumptuous description. Bardugo dives deep
into this world, with full color and sound. If
you're not careful, it'll steal all your time.”
—The New York Times Book Review Read all
the books in the Grishaverse! The Shadow and
Bone Trilogy (previously published as The
Grisha Trilogy) Shadow and Bone Siege and
Storm Ruin and Rising The Six of Crows
Duology Six of Crows Crooked Kingdom The

King of Scars Duology King of Scars The
Language of Thorns: Midnight Tales and
Dangerous Magic The Severed Moon: A YearLong Journal of Magic Praise for the
Grishaverse “A master of fantasy.” —The
Huffington Post “Utterly, extremely
bewitching.” —The Guardian “This is what
fantasy is for.” —The New York Times Book
Review “[A] world that feels real enough to
have its own passport stamp.” —NPR “The
darker it gets for the good guys, the better.”
—Entertainment Weekly “Sultry, sweeping and
picturesque. . . . Impossible to put down.”
—USA Today “There’s a level of emotional and
historical sophistication within Bardugo’s
original epic fantasy that sets it apart.” —Vanity
Fair “Unlike anything I’ve ever read.”
—Veronica Roth, bestselling author of
Divergent “Bardugo crafts a first-rate
adventure, a poignant romance, and an
intriguing mystery!” —Rick Riordan, bestselling
author of the Percy Jackson series
The Heart Goes Last Aug 28 2019 By the
author of The Handmaid's Tale and Alias Grace
Stan and Charmaine are a married couple
trying to stay afloat in the midst of economic
and social collapse. Living in their car,
surviving on tips from Charmaine's job at a dive
bar, they're increasingly vulnerable to roving
gangs and in a rather desperate state. So when
they see an advertisement for the Positron
Project in the town of Consilience - a 'social
experiment' offering stable jobs and a home of
their own - they sign up immediately. All they
have to do in return for this suburban paradise
is give up their freedom every second month,
swapping their home for a prison cell. At first,
all is well. But slowly, unknown to the other,
Stan and Charmaine develop a passionate
obsession with their counterparts, the couple
that occupy their home when they are in prison.
Soon the pressures of conformity, mistrust,
guilt and sexual desire take over, and Positron
looks less like a prayer answered and more like
a chilling prophecy fulfilled.
Sermons Jun 06 2020
Listening to His Heartbeat: What the Bible Says
about the Heart of God Mar 28 2022 What
makes God smile? What makes God angry?
What makes God's heart beat? Have you ever
wanted to know the answers to these questions
about God? Do you want to find out if what
youve always thought about God is really true?
You can get answers to these questions by
looking at what the Bible says about the heart
of God. In this stimulating and heartfelt book,
Dr. Harold Shank leads us through an in-depth
study of scripture that will help us find out
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what makes Gods heart beat. Dr. Shank also
explores how to reconcile some of the difficultto-comprehend aspects of Gods heart. How can
His goodness and love be reconciled with His
command to utterly destroy a certain group of
people? or If God cares about brokenhearted
people, why are there so many of them in our
world?
The Fortnightly Review Jun 26 2019
A Life That Says Welcome Jun 30 2022 When
people leave your home, are they spiritually
refreshed or merely impressed? Here's how to
make others feel welcomed and loved wherever
you are.
Devices And Desires Jun 18 2021 'Parker raises
the bar for realistic fantasy war craft with this
series opener.' - Publishers Weekly 'When so
many fantasy sagas are tired, warmed-over
affairs, a writer like K.J. Parker is more of a
hurricane than a breath of fresh air.' Dreamwatch When an engineer is sentenced to
death for a petty transgression of guild law, he
flees the city, leaving behind his wife and
daughter. Forced into exile, he seeks a terrible
vengeance - one that will leave a trail of death
and destruction in its wake. But he will not be
able to achieve this by himself. He must draw
up his plans using the blood of others ... In a
compelling tale of intrigue and injustice, K. J.
Parker's embittered hero takes up arms against
his enemies, using the only weapons he has left
to him: his ingenuity and his passion - his
devices and desires. The acclaimed author of
The Fencer Trilogy and The Scavenger Trilogy
begins a brilliant new series, pushing the
boundaries of fantasy fiction with his most
powerful novel to date. Books by K.J. Parker:
Fencer Trilogy The Colours in the Steel The
Belly of the Bow The Proof House Scavenger
Trilogy Shadow Pattern Memory Engineer
Trilogy Devices and Desires Evil for Evil The
Escapement Saloninus Blue and Gold The Devil
You Know Two of Swords The Two of Swords:
Part 1 The Two of Swords: Part 2 The Two of
Swords: Part 3 Novels The Company The
Folding Knife The Hammer Sharps Savages
Sixteen Ways to Defend a Walled City My
Beautiful Life
Heart and Mind Apr 16 2021 This book offers
fresh insight on what the Bible says about
learning. Teaching and learning are more
effective when people are viewed with heart with the image of God within them. This book
contains the most complete research available
about heart in the Bible. The Bible says the
heart knows, considers, speaks, remembers,
deceives, meditates and other functions that
modernists like to attribute to the brain. This
book also reports physiological research that
shows the Bible was right all along in the way it
spoke about heart. A chart in the appendix
summarizes almost 1000 Bible references to
heart by meaning.
Say It from the Heart Nov 23 2021 There is no
need to fear oblivion. There is no need to leave
a legacy behind. There is a need to be
memorized . There is a need to feel and live
everything. This is what you need to fear. This
is what you should never leave behind. This is
part two of, "The challenges we endure." A
completely different part of every universe. A
mixed hidden empowering emotions filled book.
Letters to a Young Poet Jul 08 2020 Essential
reading for scholars, poetry lovers, and anyone
with an interest in Rainer Maria Rilke, German
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poetry, or the creative impulse, these ten
letters of correspondence between Rilke and a
young aspiring poet reveal elements from the
inner workings of his own poetic identity. The
letters coincided with an important stage of his
artistic development and readers can trace
many of the themes that later emerge in his
best works to these messages—Rilke himself
stated these letters contained part of his
creative genius.
So Says My Heart Aug 01 2022 So Says My
Heart is a collection of poems from the heart.
The heart speaks of love, it takes flights of
fantasy, it becomes spirit filled with words of
praise and thankfulness, and finally, it breaks
as it internalizes the tough struggles that affect
people of color.
Say My Heart Can this be Love? Dec 25 2021
Signing with a Heavy Hand and Heart, Love
Mommy May 18 2021 Words from Ms. Torres:
“I take my FAS and turn it in to a teaching tool
to help others learn what I go through every
day of my life.” “If one person listens to what I
have to say, then I have done my job. This is
what I was born to do. I have won many awards
for my work. The awards I've won have been
great, but my biggest award is knowing that my
message is being delivered and knowing that I
might be helping so many people and unborn
babies. . If I can prevent one more child from
this awful syndrome I will be happy. My
ultimate goal is to get the word out there that
FAS is 100% preventable. I want everyone to
know about the effects of alcohol on the fetus.
My advice, my plea, is that you PLEASE,
PLEASE do not drink while you are pregnant,
even if you plan on giving your baby up for
adoption. Let your baby fulfil his or her dreams
and live a normal life. For all the fathers to be,
you play an important role in this too. You must
be encouraging and supportive. Staying away
from alcohol yourself would be helpful.” What
others are saying: Thank you for sending your
book to me. I read it all, and I wanted to cry.
What a wonderful sacrifice you and your family
took on. It is wonderful what you have done and
how Chanel has grown and turned out to be a
wonderful young lady. You are certainly a very
special person blessed by God from the
beginning. I love you very much. Aunt
Gloria“Ms. Torres is a true light in a world that
needs more education on Fetal Alcohol
Syndrome and its effects on unborn children.
She has opened doors that will never be shut.
She has just begun to educate the nation on
Fetal Alcohol Syndrome.” Deborah Thornton,
SEDNET Project Mangement“Ms. Torres is the
epitome of self-advocacy and embodies
strength, resilience, and determination. She is
courageous and tireless in her quest to educate
others regarding FAS; and is compassionate
and determined in her mission to empower and
advocate for other young adults with
disabilities.” Barbara Shannon, School
PsychologistLast night, I received a copy of
Signing with a heavy hand and heart, Love
Mommy: A journey through fetal alcohol
syndrome by Mrs Sondra A Torres and Miss
Chanel E Torres from Ms. Torres. I opened it
and couldn't put it down until I was finished.
This story of a young woman living with the
effects of fetal alcohol syndrome (a birth defect
that is 100% preventable-all pregnant women
need to do is not drink when pregnant) is
moving, sometimes funny and always

inspirational. I quickly grew to care about
Chanel and her adoptive family. Ms. Torres
creates a vivid picture of what it is like to live
with and care for children with special needs.
In relatively few words, Torres brings her
family to life-its struggles and its joys. The
feelings of love and joy are powerfully conveyed
while not minimizing the challenges presented
in raising a child with FAS. As a teacher and
parent I laughed and cried and wished I could
meet this brave girl and her loving mother.
Torres is compassionate towards all, including
birth parents, but my heart breaks for the
children who struggle with this disability. It is a
daily battle for which there are some effective
interventions but no cures. I will say that Ms.
Torres left me more hopeful for these children
than my experience as a teacher had-her
powerful home environment is definitely a plus
for Chanel."CHANEL TORRES IS AVAILABLE
FOR SPEAKING ENGAGEMENTS TO BOOK
THIS SPEAKER FOR A PRESENTATION,
PLEASE GO TO
advocatefortheunborn.wordpress.com
Thomas Carlyle's Collected Works Sep 29
2019
The Light in the Heart Feb 24 2022 It's
important that what thoughts you are feeding
into your mind because your thoughts create
your belief and experiences. You have positive
thoughts and you have negative ones too.
Nurture your mind with positive thoughts:
kindness, empathy, compassion, peace, love,
joy, humility, generosity, etc. The more you
feed your mind with positive thoughts, the more
you can attract great things into your life.
The People's Bible Jan 02 2020
And the Heart Says Whatever Nov 04 2022
In her searing collection of essays, Emily Gould
- writer, journalist and former editor at
Gawker.com - tells the truth about becoming an
adult in New York City in the twenty-first
century, surrounded by bartenders, bloggers,
socialites and bankers. Touching on failure,
success, love, lust, work, and what it's like to
leave one life behind to begin another one,
these essays are for everyone who ever had a
job she wished she didn't, felt inchoate
ambition sour into resentment, ended a
relationship, regretted a decision, or told a
secret to exactly the wrong person. In piercing,
candid, witty prose, Gould decodes the new
challenges of our post-private lives and the ageold intricacies of the human heart.
Atlas of the Heart Oct 23 2021 In her latest
book, five-time #1 New York Times bestselling
author Dr Brené Brown, writes, "If we want to
find the way back to ourselves and each other,
we need language and the grounded confidence
to both tell our stories, and to be stewards of
the stories that we hear. This is the framework
for meaningful connection." In Atlas of the
Heart, Brown takes us on a journey through 87
of the emotions and experiences that define
what it means to be human. As she maps the
necessary skills and lays out an actionable
framework for meaningful connection, she
gives us the language and tools to access a
universe of new choices and second chances - a
universe where we can share and steward the
stories of our bravest and most heart-breaking
moments with one another in a way that builds
connection. Over the past two decades, Brown's
extensive research into the experiences that
make us who we are has shaped the cultural
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conversation and helped define what it means
to be courageous with our lives. Atlas of the
Heart draws on this research, as well as
Brown's singular skills as a
researcher/storyteller, to lay out an invaluable,
research-based framework that shows us that
naming an experience doesn't give the
experience more power, it gives us the power of
understanding, meaning and choice. Brown
shares, "I want this to be an atlas for all of us,
because I believe that, with an adventurous
heart and the right maps, we can travel
anywhere and never fear losing ourselves. Even
when we have no idea where we are."
The Complete Works Feb 12 2021
Say What Your Longing Heart Desires Apr 04
2020 Following the 1979 revolution, the Iranian
government set out to Islamize society. Muslim
piety had to be visible, in personal appearance
and in action. Iranians were told to pray, fast,
and attend mosques to be true Muslims. The
revolution turned questions of what it means to
be a true Muslim into a matter of public debate,
taken up widely outside the exclusive realm of
male clerics and intellectuals. Say What Your
Longing Heart Desires offers an elegant
ethnography of these debates among a group of
educated, middle-class women whose voices are
often muted in studies of Islam. Niloofar Haeri
follows them in their daily lives as they engage
with the classical poetry of Rumi, Hafez, and
Saadi, illuminating a long-standing mutual
inspiration between prayer and poetry. She
recounts how different forms of prayer may
transform into dialogues with God, and, in turn,
Haeri illuminates the ways in which believers
draw on prayer and ritual acts as the emotional
and intellectual material through which they
think, deliberate, and debate.
I Carry Your Heart with Me Feb 01 2020 I
CARRY YOUR HEART WITH ME, rereleased as
a board book, is a children's adaptation of the
beloved E. E. Cummings poem, beautifully
illustrated by Mati Rose McDonough. Showing
the strong bond of love between mother and
child, within nature and throughout life,
Cummings' heartfelt words expressed through
McDonough's lovely illustrations combine to
create a fresh, yet classic, portrayal of love.
How to Build a Heart Jul 28 2019 A Kirkus
Reviews Best Young Adult Book of 2020 Family
isn't something you're born into — it's
something you build. One young woman’s
journey to find her place in the world as the
carefully separated strands of her life — family,
money, school, and love — begin to overlap and
tangle. All sixteen-year-old Izzy Crawford wants
is to feel like she really belongs somewhere.
Her father, a marine, died in Iraq six years ago,
and Izzy’s moved to a new town nearly every
year since, far from the help of her extended
family in North Carolina and Puerto Rico. When
Izzy’s hardworking mom moves their small
family to Virginia, all her dreams start clicking
into place. She likes her new school—even if
Izzy is careful to keep her scholarship-student
status hidden from her well-to-do classmates
and her new athletic and popular boyfriend.
And best of all: Izzy’s family has been selected
by Habitat for Humanity to build and move into
a brand-new house. Izzy is this close to the
community and permanence she’s been
searching for, until all the secret pieces of her
life begin to collide. How to Build a Heart is the
story of Izzy’s journey to find her place in the
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world and her discovery that the choices we
make and the people we love ultimately define
us and bring us home.
Things My Heart Has to Say May 30 2022
Aqua has discovered the gift of the spoken and
written word but lacks the drive and confidence
to make her dreams come true. Along comes a
smooth talking music producer who promises
her a life filled with riches and fame. Consumed
with false hope, the producer leaves her
mentally and emotionally destroyed. Its the
music and her poetry that helps her pull
through and get a new lease on life. She starts
to put the pieces of her life back together, but
when one of the most important people in her
life takes a turn for the worse, Aqua becomes
lost once again. Looking to God for answers,
and relying on the help of her family and
friends, Aqua must discover what it truly means
to listen to listen to the things her heart has to
say.
Don't Follow Your Heart Mar 04 2020
The Tell-Tale Heart Dec 01 2019 Poe’s
preference for not naming his narrators is
potent once again in "The Tell-Tale Heart", a
story that is trying so hard to appear sane, but
fails miserably in the end. With minute
preparations, perfect calculations, and even
more precise execution of the conceived
gruesome act, the narrator successfully fulfils
his purpose, only to be lost in a battle with his
sanity and guilt afterwards. Backed by the
numerous movie and theatrical adaptations, the
story is considered one of Poe’s most popular
and critically acclaimed. Edgar Allan Poe
(1809-1849) was an American poet, author, and
literary critic. Most famous for his poetry, short
stories, and tales of the supernatural,
mysterious, and macabre, he is also regarded
as the inventor of the detective genre and a
contributor to the emergence of science fiction,
dark romanticism, and weird fiction. His most
famous works include "The Raven" (1945), "The
Black Cat" (1943), and "The Gold-Bug" (1843).
Ugly Love Jan 26 2022 From Colleen Hoover,
the #1 New York Times bestselling author of It
Starts with Us and It Ends with Us, a heartwrenching love story that proves attraction at
first sight can be messy. When Tate Collins
meets airline pilot Miles Archer, she doesn't
think it's love at first sight. They wouldn’t even
go so far as to consider themselves friends. The
only thing Tate and Miles have in common is an
undeniable mutual attraction. Once their
desires are out in the open, they realize they
have the perfect set-up. He doesn’t want love,
she doesn’t have time for love, so that just
leaves the sex. Their arrangement could be
surprisingly seamless, as long as Tate can stick
to the only two rules Miles has for her. Never
ask about the past. Don’t expect a future. They
think they can handle it, but realize almost
immediately they can’t handle it at all. Hearts
get infiltrated. Promises get broken. Rules get
shattered. Love gets ugly.
Cardiology Explained Aug 21 2021 One of the
most time-consuming tasks in clinical medicine
is seeking the opinions of specialist colleagues.
There is a pressure not only to make referrals
appropriate but also to summarize the case in
the language of the specialist. This book
explains basic physiologic and pathophysiologic
mechanisms of cardiovascular disease in a
straightforward manner, gives guidelines as to
when referral is appropriate, and, uniquely,

explains what the specialist is likely to do. It is
ideal for any hospital doctor, generalist, or even
senior medical student who may need a
cardiology opinion, or for that ma.
9-Nov Sep 21 2021 When Fallon and aspiring
novelist Ben meet and fall in love the day
before Fallon's cross-country move, they vow to
meet on the same date every year, until Fallon
suspects Ben is fabricating their relationship to
create the perfect plot twist.
Disciplines of the Heart Jul 20 2021
Straight to the Heart of Zen Jan 14 2021
"Here, Roshi Kapleau focuses on koans that
illuminate fundamental issues of the spiritual
life. While koans may be said to be uniquely
Zen, in Kapleau's explorations they start to
become as familiar, everyday, and relevant as
the questions we ponder in one form or another
all our lives: Why was I born? Why must I die?
How can I find an end to suffering?"--BOOK
JACKET.
When the Heart Says Yes Sep 02 2022 Meet
Quest 'Q' Patton, the young sexy Prince of New
York. He is the sexiest man walking with
dazzling gray eyes that has the women ready to
drop their panties for him, which he never
turns down. After being played by a past lover,
Q is adamant to never fall in love again, so he
spends his time dicking down every woman in
New York who crosses his path. He makes up
his own rules to protect himself and lives by his
self-made motto Thugs never change. He's
single and staying that way regardless of
women, including his fuck buddy, Nikita, trying
to change that. The single life for him is all he
knows until a family friend returns home!
Angel, a girl he has known since she was five
years old, returns to New York but she's not the
skinny little girl that he once knew. And before
long, Q finds himself in trouble and breaking
his own rules over Angel as his body says no
but his heart says yes! Angel has loved Q since
she was five years old but the young happy boy
that she knew is now a sexy ass thug who
breaks women's hearts. She knows he doesn't
want a relationship and tries to stay away from
him but she can't fight what her heart wants.
Unable to fight their feelings anymore, the two
become one but Nikita had plans to be with Q
and she won't give him up without a fight. Q is
sure that Angel is who he wants and pushes
aside his fear of being hurt but is Angel who
she really claims to be? Will Nikita succeed in
her plans to keep Angel away? And can Q really
walk away from his single life? Find out as we
see if the heart is stronger than the body!
The Sunday at Home Oct 11 2020
Hear My Heart Apr 28 2022 Millions the world
over have heard Billy Graham’s evangelistic
messages. Now hear his heart… America’s
pastor has gone home. But his lifelong
message, his passion for the gospel, and his
compassion for people still echo in Hear My
Heart. This intimate work, a compilation of
articles that spans Billy’s ministry from 1955 to
2014, invites you to sit down with Billy and
hear in his own unvarnished words the things
that moved his heart regarding relevant issues
of the day. The Biblical convictions he abided
by. The reasons and regrets behind some of his
decisions. And the wisdom he gained in his
century on this earth. Hear My Heart also
presents stirring tributes, collected over many
years, about Billy and his legacy from those
who knew him best in all the seasons of his
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life—including his family members, his friends,
and his co-laborers in ministry. Though their
lives may have changed, Billy’s impact remains
the same, and their words are beautifully
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preserved in essays that reflect the power of his
ministry. This book was assembled and printed
to be released upon his passing so that his final
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words would bring comfort and peace to the
many lives he touched. This is his legacy—the
personal exhortations he left our generation
and those yet to come.
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